
 

 

 

                           

                         

                                                            HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

Our new project question is “How precious is Water?” and we launched this project on 
Wednesday with a walk to Sturt Bridge and to take a look at The Avon River.  Our walk was an 
extremely muddy one but the children had a geat time . Here are some of the photos .  

                                 

 

                                     

        

 

               

         

                                                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  

 



                            

                         

 

                                                                    

 

      

 

 

           

      

 

                 

                                   

 

 

 


